PFAS Drinking Well Water Sampling Notice

The Michigan Department of Environment, Great Lakes, and Energy (EGLE) is conducting sampling for
analysis of per- and polyfluoroalkyl substances (PFAS) in drinking well water at homes and businesses
located within the bright-blue boundary line shown on the map below. If you live within the sample area
and have not yet had your drinking well water sampled for PFAS by EGLE, please contact the EGLE
project manager at 616-439-8019 or vanheestp@michigan.gov to request sampling of your well water.
This sampling is free to residents who live within the sample area.

For more information on this investigation, please visit the State of Michigan’s webpage for the
investigation at the following link: https://www.michigan.gov/pfasresponse/investigations/sites-
aoi/muskegon-county/brooks-road-and-laketon-avenue

For more information on PFAS and the state-wide response, please visit the State of Michigan’s website
for PFAS at https://www.michigan.gov/pfasresponse

Thank you.
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If you live within the bright-blue EGLE drinking water well sampling N
area and have not yet had your well sampled for PFAS by EGLE, please
contact the EGLE project manager at 616-439-8019 or

vanheestp@michigan.gov to request sampling. Thank you.

Bane mag Fom Giooghe arrh. Map consed by EGLE 224 2m



